PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Things

Puget Sound Energy
PO. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PSEcom

March 6, 2012

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: Docket No. UE-120292 (Advice No. 2012-05) - Do Not Redocket
Substitute Filing - Filed Electronically

Dear Mr. Danner:

Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (the “Company”’) hereby submits in connection with Docket No. UE-
120292 the attached substitute cover letter to replace the cover letter which was filed on March 1,
2012, under the Company’s Advice No. 2012-05. This substitute filing is pursuant to RCW
80.28.060 and Chapter 480-80 WAC.

This substitution is necessary due to the fact that an earlier version of the cover letter was
inadvertently submitted with the filing in Docket No. UE-120292 which had not had all language
and numbers verified. The cover letter described herein reflects the date of March 1, 2012 which
is the date of the originally submitted letter.

Please contact Lynn Logen at (425)462-3872 for additional information about this substitution.
If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 462-3495.

Very truly yours,
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V" Tom DeBoer
Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs

Enclosure

cc: Simon J. ffitch, Public Counsel
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie



